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DESCRIPTION OF THE TRANSACTION

By this application, authority is sought for the transfer of control of Fisher Broadcasting -
Georgia, L.L.C., licensee of WFXG(TV), Augusta, Georgiaand WXTX(TV), Columbus,
Georgia. Currently, the sole member, asset holder, and manager of Fisher Broadcasting -
Georgia, L.L.C. is Fisher Broadcasting Company, and the manager of the licensee is William W.
Krippaehne, Jr. The licensee has no officers.

Following the transfer of control sought herein, Fisher Broadcasting Company will
remain the sole member, asset holder, and manager of Fisher Broadcasting - Georgia, L.L.C.
However, Fisher Broadcasting Company will replace William W. Krippaehne, Jr. as Fisher
Broadcasting - Georgia, L.L.C.'s manager, and the following individuals will become officers of
Fisher Broadcasting - Georgia, L.L.C:

Benjamin W. Tucker, President
907 Warren Avenue N.
Seattle, WA 98109

David A. Olmsted, Vice President/General Manager
3933 Washington Road
Augusta, Georgia 30907

Sharon J. Johnston, Secretary
559 McGraw Street, #402
Sesttle, WA 98109

David D. Hillard, Assistant Secretary
14125 105th Avenue N.E.
Kirkland, WA 98034

No other changes will take place. Fisher Broadcasting Company will continue to have
the same ownership, officers, and directors that were disclosed in its last biennial ownership
report filed on September 28, 2001.

Fisher Broadcasting Company is a Delaware corporation, and al of its officers and
directors are United States citizens. Fisher Broadcasting - Georgia, L.L.C. isa Delaware limited
liability company, and all of its officers are United States citizens.

The replacement of the current manager of Fisher Broadcasting - Georgia, L.L.C. with its
existing sole member and the appointment of officers to the company constitute internal
reorganizations without any substantial change in beneficial ownership or control and will take
place without any written agreements or payment of consideration. Accordingly, this application
is being filed on FCC Form 316.



